cc:

6. As the provider for water for the City of Albuquerque and a licensee in the

public right-of-way, the Water Authority is requesting that “Water Authority
requirements, specifications, and details” be added to the list of applicable
laws and standards in Section 2.3. Failure to comply with these requirements
should constitute grounds for termination of the license agreement. The Water
Authority recently developed a new detail when working around meter boxes
and service lines that is required through the Design Review Committee
process. There should be consequences if the contractors are not following
this detail.

Please contact us if you have any questions related to the comments listed
above. As the provider for water for the City of Albuquerque and a licensee in
the public right-of-way, the Water Authority appreciates your cooperation and
support with this matter.

Sincerely,
Mark S. Sanchez Christopher Melendrez
Executive Director General Counsel

Stan Allred, Chief Operations Officer

H Warren, Field Division Manager

Johanna Malouff, Chief Engineer Field Distribution
Kristopher Cadena, Chief Engineer Utility Development



